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Gentlemen and Parents, 

 

As we approach Friday 3rd September, the designated date to receive the 

Leaving Certificate Results, we want to assure you all that we here in the 

Guidance Department are available to support you in whatever way we can, 

both on Friday 3rd September and going forward in the coming weeks also. 

 

Both Guidance Counsellors can be contacted initially by email: 

Ms M Conneely at mcy@naascbs.ie and Ms M Costello at mc@naascbs.ie 

Please be assured of our commitment to helping you in any way we can. 

 

We look forward to linking in with you and wish you all the best in the coming 

days. 

Kindest Regards 

Ms M Conneely and Ms M Costello 

Guidance Counsellors 
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